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12 August 2009
Flushing Success at Down District Council as they Bag It and Bin It!
 ‘Bag It and Bin It’ is Northern Ireland Water’s (NI Water’s) campaign to educate the Northern Ireland public on the dangers of flushing inappropriate items down the toilet.  Recently, NI Water visited Down District Council to give the councillors a presentation on the campaign and for them to help spread the message to keep the sewers in the area clean and blockage free.
The sewage system in Northern Ireland was only designed to cope with human waste and small volumes of toilet roll.  Other items such as cotton buds, nappies, tampons and baby wipes which people flush down the toilet cause blockages and have the potential to flood property.
David Dangerfield, Interim Director of Operations explains:

“Blockages can have a dramatic impact not only on individual customers, but also on the environment and community. NI Water is playing an active role in educating the public on the benefits of disposing of their waste in a bin. This will assist in improving the efficiency of the drainage system as well as safeguarding the environment and peoples homes.”

Items which should NOT be flushed include:
· Fats, Oils and Grease

· Nappies and baby wipes
•  Cotton buds 

· Cotton Wool
•  Sanitary towels and tampons
•  Panty liners
•  Condoms and femidoms
•  Razor Blades and toothbrushes
NI Water has also placed a Bag It and Bin It information stand and questionnaire at the Downpatrick library, please fill one in and help us to combat inappropriate flushing.
A copy of the ‘Bag It & Bin It’ leaflet is available to download from www.niwater.com. To obtain a hard copy of the leaflet please call Waterline on 08457 440088. 
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